
Bullpup Blast
McLouth Elementary- October Updates

One-Chip Challenge: Please Be Aware
There has been a new challenge that is circulating through schools. It is called the One-Chip Challenge.
It involves a potato chip with extreme spices and the challenge is to eat it. Several articles have been
published stating there are severe medical complications can happen, especially for children. We want
all students to be safe and know what they are doing. Please talk to your students about the danger
of putting anything into their systems if they are unaware of the contents or if it is any type of a
"challenge". Going forward if we have any of these chips brought to school, they will be confiscated
and not returned to the student. Appropriate consequences will be given if a situation occurs.

3-5 Music Program
Thursday, October 27th the third through fifth grade students will perform their Halloween music
concert. Students need to report to their classrooms at 6:40 pm. They are to wear Halloween
costumes. I can't wait to see the kiddos in action.

Red Ribbon Week
The week of October 24-28th we will celebrate being drug free. The students will have short lessons on
why it is important to stay away from illegal drugs, smoking, and vaping. They will also learn about the
difference between medications prescribed by the doctor and administered by parents and
substances they should stay away from. Of, course this will be geared to what is appropriate for the
grade level.


Students will be allowed to dress up for the week:
Monday: Rally in Red
Tuesday: "Mismatched" Day
Wednesday: "Sports" Day
Thursday: "Future You" Day
Friday: "Pajama" Day


Friday will also be our monthly Bullpup Award Assembly. Students who have received a Bullpup Award
for the month of October will be celebrated and those parents are invited to attend. All parents of
students nominated for an award will be contacted.



Halloween Parade and Parties
On Monday, October 31st we will be celebrating Halloween at the elementary school. Students are
allowed to come to school in costume. Costumes must be school appropriate-no weapons, blood or
gore, and masks can only be worn during the parade.


The parade will start at 2:15 with classroom parties following the parade. We are looking forward to
an amazing day.
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